
 
 

ARTS ADVISORY GROUP 
 

Thursday, 3 October 2019 at 6.00pm 
 

Venue: Committee Room 

City of Vincent 
Administration and Civic Centre 
244 Vincent Street Leederville 

 
Attendees: 
 
City of Vincent Councillors 
Cr Jimmy Murphy (Chairperson) 
Cr Joanne Fotakis 
 
Community Representatives 
Ms Julie Rosario 
Ms Jessica Darlow 
Ms Clair Dodd 
Ms Sioux Tempestt 
Mr Simon Venturi 
Mr Graham Hay 
 
City of Vincent Officers 
Tegan Patrucco, Arts and Activation Officer 
 

 
1. Welcome/Declaration of Opening 
 

Councillor Jimmy Murphy opened the meeting at 6.04pm and delivered the Acknowledgement of Country. 
 
2. Apologies 
 

Ms Laura Warren, Community Representative 
 
3. Confirmation of the Minutes 
 

The minutes of the meeting held on 1st August 2019 were received and confirmed as a true and correct 
record.  

 
4. Business 
 

4.1 Arts Development Action Plan 2018 – 2020 Project Review 
 
Platform Project: 
 
a) The project needs to be very easy to participate in  
b) The project should not be restricted to certain sites 
c) The marketing/branding for Platform was too cute and needs to have an edgier vibe 
d) Artists could be commissioned to do artworks overnight 
e) Name of the project should be changed  
f) Vacant shops could be given to artists to makeover overnight 
g) The project had too much of an Activation focus, rather than Arts  
h) A prize could be offered through one of the arts schools to encourage artist participation  
i) Flyers could be handed out at exhibition openings  
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Murals Co-funding Program: 
 
a) The funding should be more aligned with the Arts Project funding in a dedicated round so strategic 

decisions can be made about which murals are funded  
b) Data needs to be collected to demonstrate murals effectiveness and the maintenance needed 
c) Co-funded murals need to demonstrate a more diverse aesthetic  
 
Other: 
 
a) It was suggested that a Public Art Panel with paid positions would be an effective way to have quality 

arts outcomes in the City.  
b) It was suggested that the City organise art walking tours in the town centres every couple of months, 

using a professional walking tour company to lead them.  
c) It was emphasised that a continuing Arts Advisory Group is needed if the City wishes to meet their 

goal of being the Arts Capital of Perth.  
d) It was suggested that all Departments in the City’s administration need to buy into the artistic vision of 

the City.  
 

4.2 Percent for Art 
 
Not discussed. 

 
 
5. Close 
 

The Chairperson closed the meeting at 7.24pm.   
 
 
 
Signed __________________________________ 

Councillor                          (Chairperson) 
 
 
 
 
Dated this ___________________ day of _________________________________________ 20__ 


